
 

Daily Bulletin for May 17th, 2024 

• JV/V BB will be dismissed at 1:45 p.m. today.  

• The High School Band/Choir Concert is Sunday, May 19th at 4:00 p.m. Students should arrive at 3:40 p.m. 

• Reminder BPA members:  If you have not turned in your binders yet, please do so by the end of school. 

• High School students, please bring YES hours to the office as soon as possible.  

• The school library will be closing today. Please return all books by Wed., May 22nd. 

• Time to order your 23-24 Yearbook! The sign-up sheet is in the office. Cost is $40 and is due at time of sign-up. 

• The C-A Elementary Field Day will be on Wednesday, May 22nd at 1:00 p.m. Bring a chair to sit at the school 

playground and watch the fun & games!  

• Seniors: 1. If you plan to take your gown out of school, you need to bring a $30 deposit. It will be returned to you, 
when you return the gown. 2. Make sure you pay Mrs. Marty for flowers for graduation. They are $6 each. 

• Seniors- If you have received any outside scholarships that you would like mentioned at graduation, please reach out to 

Mrs. Marty as soon as you know. 
 

Reminders 
• Students, please check the Lost & Found for items. It is on the shelves outside the school office. 
• Calling all Students! Think about what books you would like added to our C-A library. Is there an author you would like to read more 

of, or a series that you are interested in? Give the office the name and author of the book in a note or email and we will try to get it 
for next year!   

• Summer Reading & Math Club will be held August 5th-8th from 10:00 a.m.- 12:00 p.m. in the 1st grade classroom. All supplies will 
be provided. Registration forms will be sent home with students. Cost is $10. Checks can be made to Chokio-Alberta School. Please 
return registration with payment to the school by May 22nd.   

• Vacation Bible school will be held Monday, July 29th- Wednesday, July 31st. ALL students Pre-K-6th grade are invited to attend. 
Sign up forms will be sent home with students. Please fill out form and return back to school by May 24th. 7th-12 grade volunteers 
are needed to either help teach or help with recess. Volunteer sign-up sheets will be in the office. We look forward to seeing you all in 
July!! 

• Forkhorn Camps: The Chokio Sportsmen’s club will be providing tuition reimbursement for all C-A students to attend ANY of the 
Forkhorn camps at the Deep Portage Learning Center. This includes Forkhorn I, II, III, the upland bird camp and the fishing camp. 
Students ages 11-16 are eligible, even if you’ve already attended in a previous summer. Information was sent home with the 5th and 
6th grades. High School students see Mr. McNally for more information. Parents, if interested please register early as the Forkhorn I 
camp dates tend to fill fast. 

 

BAND/CHOIR SCHEDULE  

Band – Mon, Wed, Fri  Choir – Tues, Thurs 
 

EVENTS  
 

DATE  TIME EVENT  PLACE/BUS                
5/17/24 4:30pm JV/V BB vs LQPV  Morris 1:45/C-A 

5/18/24  8:00am C team SB  Elk River 7:30/M  

5/19/24 4:00pm HS Band/Choir Concert  C-A 
 5:30pm  6th gr. Science presentation  C-A 

5/20/24 3:30pm BB vs NLS  Morris 
    

 


